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Diddlebury Village Hall are in search of a school parent to be a representaƟve on the village hall commiƩee—if you 
are interested, please come and see me for more informaƟon. 

World Book Day 2025 is on Thursday 6 March and is championing children’s reading choices, encouraging 
all children to ‘Read Your Way’. Every reader is different, and there’s no right or wrong way to enjoy read-
ing. It’s our aim to get everyone reading for pleasure! This year children have been invited to dress up as 
their literary heroes, but it’s up to you! Here are some handy hints: 

1 If your child doesn’t have a favourite book, use a hobby as inspiraƟon or aƩach a piece of paper to collect book 
recommendaƟons. 

2  A favourite fact or illustraƟon aƩached to a t-shirt is just as good as a full costume. 

3 There are lots of great low-cost ideas that you can adapt for nearly every character—see the world book day 
dressing up webpage for more info. World Book Day 2025 Low-cost dressing up pack - World Book Day  

This year the CSA will also be doing their bit by opening up a ‘Costume and Book Swap Shop’, offering costumes and 
books for anyone struggling to find a suitable costume and is in need of some inspiraƟon . More informaƟon on this 
to follow aŌer half term! If all else fails, the children are welcome to just come in their own clothing. 

I hope you all have a great half term! 

Class 1— Imogen and Bella 

Class 2— Tom P and Flora 

Class 3— Fergus and Loƫe 
24.02.25 Back to School 

06.03.25 House Activities 

10.03.25 Bikeability Day 1—Year 6  

11.03.25 Bikeability Day 2—Year 6 

20.03.25 House Activities 

26.03.25 Celebration Lunch—Class 1 

27.03.25 Celebration Lunch—Class 2 

28.03.25 Celebration Lunch—Class 3 

28.03.25 CSA—Chocolate Bingo 

11.04.25 Break up for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 Back to School 

05.05.25 Bank Holiday 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

03.06.25 Back to School 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

06.03.25 World Book Day 

22.02.25 Seedpips—Garden Tidy and Prep 
Morning 10am –12.30pm 

Monday  Macaroni Cheese and Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs and Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection of 
toppings. 

 Club Time Year 

Monday Drama 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 

Tuesday  Multi Skills 3.15-4.00 YR-Y2 

Tuesday Netball 3.15-4.15 Y3-Y6 



 

 
Well done to our footballer’s who travelled over to Idsall School to take part in the year 
5/6 football tournament. They worked fantasƟcally well as a team, managing to make it 

all the way to the finals. They also all did a wonderful job represenƟng the school.  
 

Then on Thursday children from year 1 and 2 trav-
elled to Ludlow to parƟcipate in the MulƟ Skills 

event. They all tried their very best at the different 
acƟviƟes aimed at improving their aim and target 

accuracy. Excellent work guys!  

 

A huge well done to all of our current drama club members who performed to parents on Monday evening and 
then the whole school on Wednesday aŌernoon. They did a phenomenal job tackling all the various elements, 

from speech to music to movement. Amazing!   
We’re looking forward to starƟng the club again soon and introducing new members to the group, but will keep 

you all posted about our plans when we return aŌer half term! 

 

 

Thank you to everyone that came to our ValenƟnes Breakfast 
today. It was wonderful to see so many children having a love-

ly Ɵme, whilst supporƟng our wonderful school.  

Thank you also to all the volunteers who take Ɵme out of their 
busy lives to make these events so successful! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporƟng our fabulous school kitchen.  
Our special lunch for the last day of half term was a real 

treat and delicious as usual—Yum yum!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LeƩers regarding the CelebraƟon Day lunch will be going 
out to children on our return to school.  

We look forward to sharing our freshly prepared food 
with parents and carers.  



 

 

This week, together with children from class 1, we created moss gardens and sowed sweet peas in our own paper pots.  

Hopefully the first leƩuce sowings will also be ready to pot on aŌer half term with class 2! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just another reminder—we are organising a Volunteers Morning on the last Saturday of half term  

Saturday 22nd Feb from 10.00am to 12.30pm. 

We'd be so grateful for any volunteers and handy peeps for helping with various tasks including fiƫng our hosepipe to a ren-
dered wall,  garden and border preparaƟon and clearance, shed repairs and painƟng, fencing repairs between the mud kitchen 

and garden area, Seedpips stall roof repairs, bonfire etc  

Please contact the school office for more informaƟon if you’d be able to help. 

  
 
 
 
 
Hello from the Family Information Service (FIS for short). 
Our job is to give you the info and resources you need to help your family life run a little smoother. We can help 
with: 

Childcare - finding it and advice on paying for it 
Local baby and toddler groups 
Events, clubs, activities, and fun things to do in the school holidays, for all ages 
Getting parenting and family support 
Finding health and wellbeing support 

 
We cover everything and anything to do with family life, so if you have a question, chances are we'll be able to 
help, or if we can't, we'll point you in the direction of someone who can. 
 

Not sure what to do during the half term holiday?  
The Family Information Service’s directory is full of activities, events  

      and days out. From drumming workshops to craft sessions, films, treasure  
       trails, and much more! 

Visit the Family Info Directory here:  
        hƩps://shropshire-fid.directory-plaƞorm.com/kb5/shropshire/fid/results.acƟon?

qt=feb25&term=&familychannel=0&sorƩype=relevance&sr=30&nh=10 
 
Follow us on social media for all the latest news and info. 
  












